Parliamentary Joint Committee on the National Crime Authority

Inquiry Into The Australian Crime Commission Establishment Bill 2002

Submission No:14
Mr Daniel O'Connor
Chief Executive
Bar Association of Queensland
Level 5, Inns of Court
107 North Quay
BRISBANE QLD 4000
☎07 3236 2477 월07 3236 1180
E-mail: chiefexec@qldbar.asn.au



Bar Association of Queensland

Level 5, Inns of Court 107 North Quay Brisbane Qld 4000

Ph: (07) 3236 2477 Fax: (07) 3236 1180

DX: 905

Email: chiefexec@qldbar.asn.au

DOC:sc

10.001.2002 10.22

17 October, 2002

Ms Maureen Weeks
Committee Secretary
Joint Committee on the NCA
Parliament House
CANBERRA ACT 2600

BY FACSIMILE: 02 62775866

Dear Ms Weeks

RE: NATIONAL CRIME AUTHORITY - SUBMISSION

I refer to your letter of 18 September, 2002 concerning proposals for the Australian Crime Commission (ACC). The President, Mr Tony Glynn SC has asked me to write to the Committee to advise that the short time frame has not allowed our Association to draft a separate submission. However, the Association has had the opportunity of reading and considering the submissions prepared by the Victorian Bar and the Law Council of Australia and we are in agreement with and supportive of the views expressed in both those papers.

Thank you for seeking our views on this important development.

Yours sincerely

BAR ASSOCIATION OF QUEENSLAND

DANIEL LO'CONNOR

Chief Executive

H:\Robyn\LETTERS 2002\DO'C 2002\NCA Citee 10.10.02.wpd

